
BOYCOTT 20TH CENTURY FOX
We  understand  that  it  is  not  easy  to  boycott  a  movie
production studio, but that shouldn’t stop us from being on
record urging members not to frequent films produced by 20th
Century Fox. Our friends in the Muslim community have asked us
to join with them in boycotting the studio because of its
history of turning out anti-Muslim films. We might add that
the  same  production  company  was  responsible  for  “Nothing
Sacred.”

https://www.catholicleague.org/boycott-20th-century-fox/

